
Attendance Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers ,

We have had another wonderful week in school with lots of hard work and good progress. Unfortunately our 

attendance has taken a dip this week, especially in Year 2, Year 3 and Reception who are all significantly below the 

national expectation of 95%.  I can’t stress enough how important coming to school is for you child and also that it is a 

legal responsibility. We have 2 and a half weeks left of this school year, I hope that we can rely on your help and 

support to raise our attendance again so that we can end the year positively.  It is going to be a busy end to the half 

term with important assessments in many classes taking place, plus many fun activities too. Please make sure that your 

child is in school everyday and on time so they do not miss out. Well done to Year 6 who are this week’s winners with a 

wonderful 99.1%.
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